
 

 

 

March 23, 2020 
 

Members of the public who chose to do so, may still attend the Governing Board meeting in 
person. Chairs will be arranged so that members of the public can be sat far apart from each 
other. If the Governing Board room reaches a capacity beyond what is currently being 
recommended by Government agencies, the District may offer live streaming of the meeting in 
other rooms in order to abide by those recommendations.   

The Governing Board may vote to table “Call to the Public”. Should this occur, the public is 
invited to contact the Governing Board at lfink@choiceacademies.org with comments and 
concerns that would otherwise have been shared with the Governing Board during the Board 
meeting.  

Lisa Fink, Board President 

Choice Academies, Inc. 

2323 W. Parkside Lane 

Phoenix, AZ  85027 

 Phone:        602-938-5517 

Fax:        602-938-1179 

www.choiceacademies.org 

businessoffice@choiceacademies.org 

mailto:lfink@choiceacademies.org
http://www.choiceacademies.org/

